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Comments: I have been visiting the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River drainage to camp and kayak

every year since 1982.  This is a very special place and the degradation from reopening pit mining in this

drainage would be very detrimental to this unique environment.  I strongly urge that new mining not be permitted

in the drainage.


